
From: William M. Windsor <WilliamWindsor@BellSouth.net> 
To: Allie Overstreet <loverstreet09@yahoo.com>; Mark Supanich 
<markamw@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Fri, February 22, 2013 7:05:45 PM 
Subject: Is someone posting on Facebook pretending to be Allie Overstreet and 
Mark Supanich? 
 
Allie and Mark: 
 
I have thought the world of the two of you, and the last thing I have wanted 
is trouble with you. 
 
Either someone is posting as you, or you are posting information that I know 
to be false based upon my telephone conversation and emails with Brenda 
Williamson.  Brenda assures me that she hasn't spoken with you.  Noah hates 
bologna.  Noah is in a hospital and has not been seen by Allie and has not 
been eating bologna sandwiches.  Brenda knew nothing about this "hoax" until 
this morning when she opened my email offering condolences and advising her 
of this possible hoax.  She never cried, much less cried her eyes out. 
Allie never chewed me out for lying, and I have never posted anything that I 
knew to be false.   
 
If this is a giant case of Internet fraud by impersonators, let's get the 
police involved.  There is already a police report filed. 
 
For now, we don't need to get into any discussions about anything other 
than, did you post the following or not: 
 
1.  Allie Overstreet: "Wow....that's pretty much my only reaction. Just 
wow. I guess my one comment chewing Bill out for lying , in his mind 
constitutes full on war and reason to try to hurt me. He purposely posts 
things he knows are false. He purposely posts things to get reactions from 
devoted followers. Insane. I know what I say and don't say, do and don't do. 
That man has lost his mind. You guys will see when he turns on YOU." 
 
2.  Allie Overstreet: "pfft....I saw your "Noah commited suicide" comment 
and panicked. I know Noah and his mother very well in real life. I called 
her immediately because I knew something wasnt right with your story. I had 
just spoken to them three hours prior. Sure enough, he is alive and well and 
she is in shock that you would post that. Do not play like I had anything to 



do with this. That is just cruel. I love Noah very much and know him 
personally. Brenda and Noah aren't even your followers. I talked them into 
filming with you, and she has only had minimal contact since Jeff City with 
you. She is not on fb very much, does not read your wall, and is not known 
by your followers. She did not do this. And a man in Montana wasn't watching 
young boys in Missouri eating. I told him Noah was alive because your post 
caused alot of pdople to pray, cry, and mourn, including Mark in Montana. It 
was only right I let him know that Noah was not dead. And really, Bill, what 
if he was dead? You think it is okay to post that stuff without even knowing 
if it was okay with his mom ? She is crying herveyes out and cursing up a 
storm because you knew her son IS suicidal from CPS. My God Bill, have some 
compassion. And try asking people before you go saying their son is dead. I 
know Brenda and she did not send you that. I certainly did not send you 
that. You are out of line. I have done nothing to you, and have been kind in 
explaining why Icam not here anymore. Why would you put my name in a post 
suggesting I sent this sick piece of garbage? Say your sorry for Gods sake, 
instead of accusing everybody for YOUR mess ups. Noah Williamson is alive 
and well. Leave him alone." 
 
3.  Mark Supanich: "There Is a recent Post on Lawless America that Noha Is 
dead I know for a fact that he is is alive and well. He just had a bologa 
sandwicth . last I checked dead people don't eat. Whoever Is spreading this 
false information should be ashamed of themselves. At least check your 
stories for facts before devastating friends and families with untruths. 
Please share this with all your friends to put a stop to this!!"  
 
If you would be so kind, simply reply as to each of items 1, 2, and 3 -- Yes 
you posted or No you didn't post. 
 
If the answer is No, then let me know if you want to help find out who did. 
 
Please advise, 
 
Bill Windsor 
 
 
 
P.S. I am sending this a second time from a different email address and a 
different computer to be sure it reaches you. 
 


